NORTHWEST LIONS FOUNDATION
Have you checked out our new

Website: https://northwestlionsfoundation.org

Cabinet Meeting 08.31.24

Hello everyone.

Please be advised that since we have been included in the Florida Sight program, there have been a
few bumps in the road. | have no current updates at this time, so have nothing to report. But |
encourage you to go to the website and apply for the grants available for our US Clubs, and we hope
to have available for our Canadian clubs soon.

A. Patient Care Grants
B. Project Support Grants
C. Lions Clubs Hearing Program

Sincerely,
Shelley Costello

PDG Shelley Costello
NLF Trustee
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